Summer Work for Incoming Fifth Graders

Dear Incoming Fifth-Grade Students,

Your teachers want you to become lifelong learners at St.Columba School. We believe that learning should not stop during the summer. Enclosed are math review pages that are due the first day of school. Summer reading allows you the opportunity to discover quality literature and further develop independent reading skills.

You are required to read two books over the summer. Choose two books from the list below. In addition, you are required to complete the activities below. Choose one activity from each book. Please keep in mind that the grade you earn on your summer reading and math activities will be your first grades for the new school year.

Relax, enjoy your family and friends, and have a wonderful summer!

Mrs. Harkay

5thgrade@stcolumba.org

Choose any two books from the titles below:

The Sign of the Beaver Elizabeth George Speare

Nothing's Fair in Fifth Grade Barthe DeClements

There's a Boy in the Girls' Bathroom Louis Sachar

Sounder William H. Armstrong

President of the Whole Fifth Grade Sherri Winston

The Kid Who Ran for President Dan Gutman